AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

2814 NOV 13 PH 6: 31

COMMISSIONERS: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman
Kathy McDonald, Vice-Chairwoman
Matthew Doucet, Glenn Fernald, Michael Lawler

AUGUST 7, 2014

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Glenn Fernald, Matt Doucet and Mike Lawler present.

Minutes from the July 10th meeting were waved until our next meeting on August 21st.

The Commission discussed how the town files being stored in the Civic Center is a problem. One of which is all the plugs are being blocked on one wall which is an issue for the quilting club that uses the Civic Center on Wednesday night's.

FIELDS/PLATGROUNDS

Clearing trees and making an access road at Noonan field was discussed.

The gate at Noonan field has been fixed. The gate will remain unlocked for the remainder of the summer. The new sign for the Lundgren Playground is spelt wrong. The d and g are reversed. Matt will contact the sign company to find out how to go about having it corrected. Jim Lundgren has asked to have the old sign. He'd like to meet someone on August 18th to pick it up. Glenn will be able to meet Jim. Barbara will email Jim Glenn's email address so they can make arrangements to meet up. The Historical Society will take one of the two Lundgren signs and Jim Lundgren the other.

THEATER PROGRAM

The Commission discussed possibly hiring Kristin Kopke to oversee the theater program.

Commission reviewed Michelle Yundt's outline for the production of Oliver. The Commission decided to pay her the \$1300.00 director fee in 3 installments. A payment of \$400.00 will be processed on our next warrant.

MISC

The Commissioners reviewed the 2015 budget.

The SP accounting will be reviewed at our September meeting.

Discussed how to compensate Kate Kopke for designing the Movie Night Poster.

The flyer for movie night is going out in next weeks Money Saver.

Setup a meeting with Mr Zinni to discuss how to use the \$50,000 grant. It was decided to set the meeting up on a non Park and Recreation meeting night so that the only agenda will be the grant.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on August 21st.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary Avon Park and Recreation Commission